
The Fort Leonard Wood Primary 
Care Clinic renovation consists of 
a 39,000 square feet alteration to 
the existing clinic space and 21,590 
square feet of clinical addition. The 
clinic updates included new facilities 
for family care, pediatrics, pharmacy, 
internal medicine, respiratory 
therapy/cardiology services and an 
acute medical illness building.

The exterior of the addition was 
constructed to match the existing 
hospital. Construction required the 
seamless transition for patients to 
be admitted, or required additional 
medical services to the existing 
hospital.  The Primary Care Clinic 
project was designed in accordance 
with the criteria prescribed for 
medical facilities, anti-terrorism 
standards and in compliance with 
the Americans with Disabilities 
Act and Architectural Barriers Act 
Accessibility Guidelines.

The building was completed in the fall of 2011 and became fully operational in 
the spring of 2012. The total cost for the Fort Leonard Wood Primary Care Clinic 
renovations was approximately $17.9 million.  
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l	Design build and construction efforts 		
	 included customer involvement during to 	
	 ensure a high quality product 

 

 

l	21,590 sq. ft. of new clinic space

l	39,000 sq. ft. of alterations and 		
	 improvements to existing clinic space, 		
	 including seamless transition to the existing 	
	 hospital

						    


